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gm Heather Abraham <ha545@georgetown.edu>

an updated email from requester Abraham re: Interim Partial Request for Response to
FOIA Requests

1 message

Snowden, Deborah R <Deborah.R.Snowden@hud.gov> Fri, Dec 20, 2019 at 12:57 PM
To: "Heather. Abraham@georgetown.edu” <Heather.Abraham@georgetown.edu>
Cc: "Rosenberg, Howard" <Howard.W.Rosenberg@hud.gov>

Good afternoon,

First let me apologize for the delay in responding to your request. As I understand
your requests are in the queue for an eDiscovery search.

Unfortunately, the FOIA Branch does not maintain that tool or know what the
schedule of the other searches are that have come in before your requests.

The FOIA Branch have to ensure that an adequate search is conducted for
responsive records in response to your FOIA requests. In this case, it would be
eDiscovery.

If you would like to check in with Howard to find out where your requests are in the
queue he can provide you that information.

If you need further assistance, please feel free to give me a call.

Thank you.

Deborah R, Snowden
Deputy Chief FOIA Officer
Office of the Executive Secretariat

202-402-7606
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From: Rosenberg, Howard <Howard. W.Rosenberg@hud.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 5:15 PM

To: Snowden, Deborah R <Deborah.R.Snowden@hud.gov>

Subject: an updated email from requester Abraham re: Interim Partial Request for Response to FOIA Requests

From: Heather Abraham <Heather.Abraham@georgetown.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 4:55 PM

To: Rosenberg, Howard <Howard. W.Rosenberg@hud.gov>
Subject: Re: Interim Partial Request for Response to FOIA Requests

Howard:

I'm writing to follow up on my emait from Friday, November 8, and my follow-up email from Monday, December 2, detailing our
interim partial request for response to our outstanding FOIA requests.

It has now been 40 days since we submitted our interim partial request for production of responsive documents. During that
time, we have not heard from you to acknowledge our interim request or received any responsive documents.

Do you have any additional information for us regarding the status of the interim parfial request?
I've attached the request once again, for your reference,

Thank you,

Heather

On Mon, Dec 2, 2019 at 6:11 PM Heather Abraham <Heather.Abraham@georgetown.edu> wrote:

Howard:

I'm writing to follow up on my email from Friday, November 8 detailing our interim partial request for response to our
outstanding FOIA requests.

Do you have any additional information for us regarding the status of the interim partial request?
I've attached the request once again, for your reference.

Thank you,

Heather
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